
December 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
Visit to Winter Wonderland – Sixth Form 
 
I am writing to inform you about a school visit to Winter Wonderland on Thursday, 12th 
December 2024.  This is a reward trip for the students that have achieved most positive 
behaviour points. 
 
Students will leave the school at 8.45am on Thursday, 12th December 2024, and travel by train 
to Winter Wonderland, the students will be dismissed from the Winter Wonderland to make 
their own way home around 5pm. Students will be required to wear warm, weather-
appropriate clothing, including coats, gloves, hats, and comfortable walking shoes. Students 
will have the option to bring money to purchase food/snacks/drinks at Winter Wonderland or 
bring a packed lunch.   
 
Please ensure students have a valid ZIP travel card with sufficient funds for this journey. The 
teachers will check if all student has a travel card before we leave school site. Failure to 
provide one will jeopardise their ability to go on the trip. 
 
If your child suffers from asthma or requires an EpiPen, it is your responsibility to ensure that 
the appropriate medication is provided for this trip. 
 
There is no cost for this trip, however if you would like your child to attend please complete 
the consent form on ParentPay 
 
By consenting on ParentPay to this trip, you agree to: 
• Your child taking part in the visit as detailed above; 
• A member of staff giving consent for your child to receive appropriate medical treatment 

in the event of an emergency. 
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
M Ahmed 
Head of Learning for Year 12   


